
Greetings! 

What a delight to have some rain and an increase in humidity. Let's hope that we have a few
more rain storms to continue to refresh our beautiful landscapes.

Our meeting on September 5 highlights our talented Show Your Stuff event! Nine Jardineros
Artisans will be displaying and selling their fabulous wares. I hope that each of you will take
advantage of this wonderful opportunity to buy unique, one of a kind presents for yourself, your
families and your friends.

We will have a brief meeting prior to the opening of the Show Your Stuff Market for the
Nominating Committee to present to the membership the slate of officers for 2019.

Our refreshments will be provided by Joan Lucero, Nancy Hawks, Chuck Smith, Courtney
Lewis and Sharon Arthur.

I hope you all will join us for a fun morning.

Linda Suydam, President.
Jardineros de Placitas
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